Dear Mr. Russ Davis,

Hillcrest Drama Club is requesting permission to purchase a storage building to place on the grounds of Hillcrest Elementary. We need this building to keep all of the props and equipment used in our productions. The building will be purchased with money Drama Club has raised over the past two years. We appreciate your consideration of our request.

Thanks,

11:300

Stephanie Traverse

Hillcrest Drama Club Director

PAGE 02/02

HILLCREST ELEMENTARY

60978272014 Z3:6Z 71838460